
 

 

 
Building Vacant for Over 40 Years Undergoes an Asbestos Abatement  

Tulsa, Oklahoma 
The Oklahoma Department of 
Environmental Quality (DEQ) 
and the City of Tulsa, Oklahoma 
each provided one-million-
dollar loans from their 
Brownfields Revolving Loan 
Fund Programs with grant 
funding provided by the United 
States Environmental Protection 
Agency for an asbestos 
abatement inside the Abundant 
Life Building. The loans 
collectively provided two-
million-dollars towards the 
removal of asbestos from inside 
the building. The abatement 
allows for the building to be redeveloped.  

The building sits in a prime 
location near downtown 
Tulsa and the Arkansas 
River. The building has sat 
vacant for over forty-years! 

The Abundant Life 
Building was constructed in 
1957 to serve as the 
international headquarters 
for the Oral Roberts 
Evangelistic Association, 
Inc. The building is also 
called the Diamond 
Building because of its 
diamond-pattern facade. 
The asbestos abatement was completed in January of 2022.   

The current owners of the building plan are renovating the building into a residential development.  
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